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The inquiry into the application to regenerate the Sutton Estate concluded on Friday, 18th May 2018. The 
hearing lasted for seven days and included an evening that residents could attend and give their views. The 
Planning Inspector heard evidence on both the original planning application and the Revised Appeal scheme 
which seeks to increase the number new homes for social rent from 237 in the original application to 270. 
 
In most appeals, the Planning Inspector’s report determines the outcome of the application. However, in this case, the 
responsibility for determining the appeal has been recovered by the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and 
Local Government, the Rt Hon James Brokenshire. This means that the Planning Inspector’s report will be sent as a 
recommendation to the Secretary of State who will then consider and determine the appeals outcome. 
 
The Inspector’s report should be ready by the end of the summer. We hope to have a decision from the Secretary of 
State by the end of the year. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated. 
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Contact us if you
have any questions

We are still available to speak to you about any queries you may have. Our contact details 
are as follows: 

Email – info@suttonestatechelsea.com
Freepost – MPC Consultation
Freephone line – 0800 148 8911

As well as this, please visit our website - www.suttonestatechelsea.com. We regularly 
update the site with news and helpful information for residents.

If you would prefer to speak to someone in 
person, our regeneration surgeries are still 
being held on a fortnightly basis (see dates 
below). Please do drop in and see Natalie or 
Alecia at the Estate office on the following 
Thursdays between 10am and 12noon or 
give them a call on 0300 100 0303. 

Dates of drop-in sessions: 
•	 14th June

•	 28th June

•	 12th July 

•	 26th July 

•	 9th August 

•	 23rd August

Pictured: Right Natalie Down;  
Left Alecia Miller.


